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Monday 29th April 2024   
    
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,   

 

Reception- Goodrington Beach School Trip: Monday 17th June 2024 
  
As part of our trust charter offer, we have organised a school trip for the reception children to Goodrington 
Beach on Monday 17th June 2024. This is a fantastic opportunity for our children to experience and learn all 
about life by the sea. The children will dip their toes in the sea, play games and explore the natural 
environment around them.  
  
We will be departing from school at 9:15am via coach and will be leaving Goodrington Beach at 1:45pm to 
ensure that we are back at school ready for normal collection time.  
  
All children should be in full school uniform for this trip and will need to bring a small backpack in which to 
carry their lunch, plus a named water bottle. Please ensure your child has a waterproof coat with a sun hat. 
Please also apply sun cream before school, as we are unable to predict what the weather will be like!  
 
 
To enable the activity to go ahead, we are asking parents for a voluntary contribution of £4.90 to cover the 
coach journey. Please be advised that if we do not collect sufficient contributions, the visit may be 
unable to take place.  
 
The closing date for contributions is 10.00a.m. on Thursday 23rd May 2024. You can make a card payment 
via the MCAS app. You will find the payment under Trips; click to enrol and pay. Please note that we are 
unable to accept cash payments.  
 
Please complete the Microsoft Form consent form by 10.00a.m this Friday 3rd May 2024. This is an 
essential consent form, which must be completed before your child can attend. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/EjvMUGmMWi 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher.  
 
Kind regards,   
 

Mrs. Genaway and Miss Matthews   
 
Reception Teachers  

https://forms.office.com/e/EjvMUGmMWi

